Make sure to seize this opportunity! Applications
are open from February 1to March 7, 2025.

Unlock your future in health care with a scholarship
from the Union Health Foundation. We proudly support
students pursuing careers in a wide range of heclth
care fields. Py
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Y By applying for a Union Health Foundation scholarship,
| you can take the first step towards turning your
passion for health care into a rewarding career. Our
scholarships can help you achieve your academic and
professional goals, and make a meaningful difference
|n the Ilves of others. Don't miss this opportunlty to
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Dear High School Representative,

| want to take a moment to share exciting news about Union Health Foundation's scholarship
opportunities for the upcoming academic year. As we continue to invest in the future of healthcare, |
encourage you to share this letter with faculty, staff, students and anyone who may know potential
applicants.

Union Health Foundation will begin accepting scholarship applications for the 2025-2026 academic year
on February 1, 2025, with a submission deadline of Friday, March 7, 2025.

We are proud to offer scholarships to Wabash Valley students pursuing higher education in various
healthcare fields including:
e Students who have been accepted into an accredited health care degree program,
e students enrolled in the health careers program through the Vigo County School Corporation,
e students pursuing their studies outside of health care and are employees or the children of
Union Health employees,
e qualified students pursuing registered nursing degrees (associate or baccalaureate) from
Indiana State University, lvy Tech Community College or Saint Mary-of-the-Woods College.

The application process is entirely online for convenience at unionhealthfoundation.org/scholarships.
The online portal allows applicants to save their progress, make modifications, and invite references via
email, making it easier than ever to apply.

Last year alone, we awarded $54,300 in scholarships to 33 students, thanks to the generosity of our
donors. If you would like to contribute to the Union Health Foundation and support more scholarships,
please visit our giving page at unionhealthfoundation.org.

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to reach out at (812) 238-7534 or email
mlenz@union.health. Thank you for your continued support in spreading the word, and let's work
together to empower the next generation of health care professionals in the Wabash Valley.

Sincerely,

Becky Miller, President

Founded in 1985, Union Health Foundation is 501(c)3 non-profit with a mission to proactively advance the health and
812.238.7534 wellness of the Wabash Valley by providing funding for medical equipment and services, education, community health

1606 N. 7th Street initiatives and patient assistant programs.
Terre Haute, IN 47804
unionhealthfoundation.org

Healthier, together.



